
Drop-Off & Pick-Up for Religious Education 

2020-2021 

Reminder: No drop-offs on Henry St.  

1. Students will be dropped off one car at a time—at the 

SOUTH SCHOOL ENTRANCE. Parents are to remain in their cars. Detailed map provided. 

2. We ask you proceed SOUTH (only) on McKinley Rd and enter the EAST PARKING 

LOT. Vehicles will then follow the flow of traffic (arrows on pavement) heading WEST 

towards the SOUTH SCHOOL ENTRANCE.  

3. Children will need to exit the vehicle on the RIGHT HAND SIDE. 

4. Children will proceed immediately up the stairs and to their classrooms. Children will not 

wait in the vestibule. As your child arrives, he/she will be sent directly to their classrooms.   

5. Adults will be at the SOUTH SCHOOL ENTRANCE to help children safely proceed into the 

building. 

6. Take your turn and stay in line. We greatly appreciate your patience! 

7. If your child(ren) arrive late and an adult is no longer on the sidewalk to greet them, 

please park and walk them to the SOUTH entrance where our secretary will sign them in 

and send them up to their class. 

 

Pick-up:  

1. Utilizing a staggered dismissal process, catechists will walk students to the south exit for 

dismissal.  

2. Parents picking students up are to park in church parking lot.  If someone other than the 

parent is picking up a child, the parent should call the Religious Education Office and 

please let us know (810-659-8556).  Thank you! 

 

We understand that this is a new procedure for us.  If you have any questions, please let Miss 

Turchi or Miss Pulley know!  Thank you! 

 

 

 



 


